
                                                                

 

Office News:  Happy New Year Everyone!!! Well once again its been an interesting year. This year is starting out no 
different!  

THERE has been no changes to PARENT’S PORTION for 2023. The government is supposed to take care of FEE 

INCREASE. Please keep in mind that subsidy applications are taking longer than usual.  
 

Catepillar News: Welcome Daniella who is joing us this month. We are going to have some fun! This month we will learn 

about winter animals, Shaps and Vegatibles. As weather premit, we will be spending lots of time outside. 

 
 

Butterfly News: We are learning about the  New Year, Under the Sea, Bears and All about Me! We will be spending as much 

time outside as possible! Playing in the side yards and going for walks. Make sure you check out our Arts & Crafts! 
We will be making cool arts and crafts. Learning new songs, stories and having fun with all of it. Checking out what everybody 

is learning and playing. Sun room and the gym will be used when the weather is not cooperating for us!! 

 
 

Ladybug News: We had to say Bye to Brock who is leaving us to with his sister.  Eva is coming over from Butterfly room 

and will have lots of fun with new friends. We will be creating colouful crafts and neat art work, check for the wonderous 

creations on the walls and in the hall. Singing songs, reading stories finger puppets and our imagination will take us through 
the month. Playing outside when the weather is -10 or warmer otherwise we will  be using the sunrrom and the gym to get 

some exercise!  

 
 

Bunny News: Oh yea oh yea we are going to rock January! We are going to restart SHOW & TELL Activity which during 

pandamich was stop for safety reason. Learning skills we use and do not know we use! Math, science and sight recgognition. 

Learning new songs and different stories, exercising to music and having fun while playing. Going outside when the weather 
is nice and we can wander our neighborhood looking for hiding animals the same colour as the snow! Cool crfts and art work 

will be posted in the room take a gander and see if you know whose is whose!  

 
Dinosaur News: Ohhh new year around neighborhood looking the decorations between lots of snow, outside playing and 

make snow man. We will talk about wild animals where bears live, what they eat and where they sleep and how long they 

sleep. Learning about numbers, singing numbers with diferent rhythms and practice writing numbers. Learning about fruit, 
where they grow, and in what conditions. Science, math, geography and our imaginations we will be learning about the world. 

 

 

NOTE: The children will be going outside to play and for walks when the weather is nice. -10 and warmer the children 

will go outside. This also depends on the wind chill factor. The children will get exercise in doors when our weather is 

not cooperating.  PLEASE make sure yoour child has the appropriate clothing for being outside. It is very important 

that their winter clothing fits properly. Hats, mitts or gloves, boots, snow pants, and winter jacket!  

(Clothing that is too small or ill fiting will not keep your child warm.)   
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